
AUGUST NEWSLETTER 2013 

greater variety of fresh fruits and 

vegetables.                                     

In order to participate, we need 

every family to fill out an applica-

tion. If you have not received an 

application, please ask for one at 

the front desk.  All applications are 

due back ASAP. Thank you for 

your cooperation.                         

We’d like to welcome back all the 
children who have been out for the 

summer! And wish those going off 

to Kindergarten good luck, we’ll 
miss you!  Here’s to a great start to 
the 2013—2014 school year!   

This summer is going by so fast, 

and the new school year is upon 

us. The first day of public school 

is August 8th. Our annual Parent 

Orientation will be held on Sept. 

19th at 7:00 p.m. This is for ages 

1 and up. Watch for details as we 

get closer to the date. Your 

child’s teachers work hard on 
having an educational, fun, and      

interesting learning program so 

that your child will soar by the 

time they enter the public school 

system. Be sure to have your child 

here by 9:00 a.m. to take part in 

this academic plan. Our VPK 

program starts at 8:30 a.m. and 

ends at 11:30 a.m.  Now that we 

are in the hurricane season we 

would like to remind you that 

Wellington Academy goes by the 

Lee County School system for  

closings in case of inclement 

weather.  

Just a Few Reminders:     

—Wellington will be closed Sept 

2nd in observance of Labor Day.            

—Be sure to pick up your child’s 
updated medical records when 

they go for a doctors visit or check 

up. We need to have these original 

forms on file for licensing.  

—Please refrain from parking along 

the fence or in front of the dump-

sters at drop off and pick up times.  

For the safety of everyone, please 

park in parking spaces only.  

Thank you. 

—Wellington Academy is in the 

process of re-applying for the 

USDA Food Program.                                                           

D1-B 

It’s time to go Back to School and 
put our thinking caps on! We 

have a fun filled month ahead of 

us with lots of great activities 

planned, such as sponge painting 

school buses and singing “The 
Wheels on the Bus”. This month 
we will be introducing sign lan-

guage, as well. Please check the 

parent board for upcoming 

events. Also, don’t forget to check 
your child’s daily paper for 
needed supplies. You can always 

ask us how your child’s supply of 
diapers and wipes is, too! Thank 

you for sharing your child with 

us!! 

— Ms Lynsay and Ms Jessica 

Infants 

August is here! We have lots of fun 

filled art and craft activities planned 

this month. We would like to wel-

come our new friend James to our 

class. Infants also welcomes Ms 

Wendy back to the class! We wish 

all our friends who are transitioning 

to D1A the best of luck! 

Parents, please keep an eye out on 

our parent board for upcoming 

news and events. Please label all 

items that you bring daily for your 

child, including clothes and blan-

kets. Our milestones this month: 

Jaiden and Calvin are walking, Au-

brey is taking steps, and Henley is 

pulling up to stand. Thank you for 

sharing your child with us!! 

    — Infant teachers 

D1-A 

This month is All About Me 

and Back to School. We have 

several fun projects planned. 

We are collecting coupons for 

Michaels and Joann’s...if you 
coupon, please save them for 

us!! 

A big goodbye to our friends 

who have transitioned to 1B 

and a warm welcome to our 

new friends! Please check our 

parent board for important 

information and upcoming 

events. Thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

— Ms Melissa and Ms Jan 

Wellington Academy  5244 Ramsey Way   239 -275-8818 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Aug. 8th—1st day of 

public school/VPK 

 Sept 2nd—Labor 

Day, Wellington 

Closed 

 Sept 19th—Parent 

Orientation 

Check us out online!  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 



D3 

School is back in session! We are 

excited to start a new school year! 

We have all kinds of new changes 

in D3. As we have said goodbye to 

Ms. Danielle, we are pleased to 

welcome Ms. Kelley! She and Ms 

Victoria are excited for the up-

coming year! This month we will 

be learning all about school and 

each other. Please make sure your 

child is here by 9am to participate 

in the planned curriculum. Good 

luck to all the friends moving up 

to Pre-K and a warm welcome to 

our new friends joining us! Be 

sure to check the parent board for 

updates and events! Thank you 

for sharing your child with us!  

— Ms Victoria and Ms Kelley 

D2-A 

We want to welcome all of our new 

friends to our class!! As a new school 

year begins, we strongly encourage 

you to have the children here no 

later than 9am that way they are 

ready to begin their day and they 

don’t miss out on our morning ac-
tivities! During the month of august 

we will be learning the shapes circle 

and square and the colors green and 

yellow. We also have some fun and 

exciting projects planned for the 

children! 

Please remember to always have an 

extra set of clothes in your child’s 
cubby.  We are looking forward to a 

fun new school year! Thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

— Ms Maria and Ms Carolyn 

D2-B 

August is here and it is time for 

“Back to School”! This month we 
will be focusing on the letters “A—
D”, the numbers 0—2, the colors 

green and yellow, and the shapes 

circle and square! Please remember 

that our day begins at 9am. We 

have a lot of fun activities planned 

so you don’t want to miss out! 
Please keep your eye on the parent 

board and please make sure to 

check your child’s folder daily! 
Thank you for sharing your child 

with us! 

— Ms Katie, Ms Barbara, and  

Ms Jessica 

VPK 

It’s Back to School time! We wel-
come all of our new friends to VPK. 

What a busy yet fun year we have 

ahead of us. This month we will 

spend getting acquainted. We will 

work on learning the classroom 

rules, routines, and schedule. Each 

day begins with hand washing upon 

entering the classroom and signing 

in afterwards. This month we will 

also begin working on handwriting 

skills, number concepts and color/

shape introductions. Be sure to 

check the parent board for impor-

tant events and upcoming activities. 

We are looking forward to a great 

school year!! 

— VPK Teachers 

 

 

Pre-K 

ABC’s and 123’s, Pre-K is going to be a 

real cool breeze! We have many fun and 

exciting activities planned for this year. 

Please make sure your child is here by 9 

am to participate in the planned curricu-

lum. Here is a breakdown of our week: 

Monday: letter of the week introduction 

Tuesday: letter of the week word list 

Wednesday: dictation 

Thursday: trace and write letter of the 

week 

Friday: presentation for letter of the 

week and cooking project 

Each child is in need of a composition 

book by August 19. We will be sending 

homework home in the book. We are 

looking forward to a bright and exciting 

school year. Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

— Pre-K Teachers 


